
Zack Durham, 
Environmental Quality Analyst 
Michigan Department of Environmental Quality 
Air Quality Division, Jackson District 

October 31,2017 

Dear Mr. Durham, 

I appreciate your call and apologize for the delay in response to your letter dated 
September 22nd, 2017. After reviewing your letter, we believe it would be in the best 
interest of our company to pursue the assistance of a consultant to aid in bringing our 
existing air permits up to the modem-day format as requested by the MDEQ. While 
working through this process, we will also address any inconsistencies found during this 
process. We have targeted the firm of Fishbeck Thompson Carr & Huber, Inc. to assist 
us with this process, we'll update you regarding our progress once they have digest the 
scope of work and respond appropriately. 

Sincerely, 

Mitchell T. Marsh 
Vice President 
Marsh Plating Corp. 
Mitch.Marsh@FinishingServices.com 
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